
 

 

 

 
 

 

February 7, 2020 
 

The EPA public noticed proposed NPDES permit NM0030759 – Los Alamos National Laboratory 

(LANL) Stormwater Individual Permit on November 30, 2019. The current public comment period 

expiration date has been extended to March 31, 2020. 

 

The scheduled public meeting and hearing on January 16, 2020 was postponed, due to weather 

conditions. Once a new date has been confirmed, we will update the EPA webpage 

https://www.epa.gov/publicnotices. 
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